



# **Saint Agnes Newsletter**

Family Newsletter November 17, 2021

## FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Conference sign-ups via Sycamore will close this Friday, and conferences will take place from 12-7 p.m. after our early dismissal at 11 a.m. on Tuesday, November 23rd. I hope everyone has an enjoyable Thanksgiving break and is able to spend some quality time with family!

~ Erin Redleski

## **SCHOOL NEWS**

**Book Fair:** The book fair is this week! Students will visit the book fair during school, and parents are invited to shop the book fair with their children after school today from 3-4pm.

Lost and Found: If one of these water bottles belongs to your child, send them to the office to claim it.



COVID-19 Update: We

have no students quarantining.

## **SCHOOL CALENDAR**

#### November

- 17 Parent Shopping at Book Fair (3-4 p.m.)
- 17 Chipotle fundraiser (Crescent Springs 5-9pm)
- 17 PTO Meeting (7 p.m., library)
- 18 6th Grade Reconciliation (8 a.m., church)
- 18 Spiritwear Day
- 23 Early Dismissal (11 a.m.)
- 23 Conferences (in-person, 12-7 p.m.)
- 23 Holiday Flower/Poinsettia Pickup (12-6 p.m. Murphy Hall)
- 24-26 No School Thanksgiving Break

## December

- 1 Late Start (8:45 a.m.)
- 2 5th Grade Reconciliation (8 a.m., church)
- 2 First Reconciliation for 2nd grade (7 p.m.)
- 6 Skyline Eat-Out Night (Ft. Wright Skyline 3-9pm)
- 8 No School-Feast of the Immaculate Conception

## PTO

**PTO Meeting**: The next PTO meeting is today, Wednesday 11/17 at 7:00 pm in the school library. We will discuss recent and future events and ways parents can get involved. We are looking for volunteers for committees. We are also in need of a Vice President for the remainder of the school year. This person will transition into the President position next school year.

We will also have a virtual option for the meeting. If you would prefer to join that way the link is PTO <a href="https://meet.google.com/esa-zoiy-azg">https://meet.google.com/esa-zoiy-azg</a>

If you have any questions about Saint Agnes PTO, how to get involved, or the open positions, please contact Amy Lantz 513-378-3602 or saintagnesschoolpto@gmail.com.

**Chipotle Night**: Tonight, Wednesday November 17th, from 5-9pm is our school Chipotle Fundraiser Night at the Buttermilk Pike location. Our school will receive 33% of proceeds for any order that mentions St. Agnes school. You can dine in, carry out and order online. When ordering online use the code TWGQHL9. (Steps for applying the online code: after building your order, you will need to input our code at the "Enter Promo Code" and click apply, then you will be prompted to enter your payment.) Join us at 525 Buttermilk Pike, Crescent Springs KY.

PTO Holiday Plant Sale Delivery Day: Pick up is next Tuesday, November 23rd! Just in time for you to deliver to friends and family as you see them over Thanksgiving! Your orders will be available for pick up in Murphy Hall starting at 12:00 pm / Noon. (Please do not come prior to that as we will be unloading and sorting orders all morning!) You can pick up the plants through 6 pm that day. If you cannot make this date, please contact Laura Mauller at 513-290-3503 to make arrangements! Thank you for your support of the PTO and school!

## **PARISH**

**Advent 2021**: Fr. Trinity Knight will be leading prayer and Advent reflections at St Agnes on the Wednesdays of Advent. Fr. Knight will reflect on four elements of the manger scene – the manger itself, the Blessed Mother, Joseph, and Jesus. These Advent evenings will provide opportunities for Eucharistic Adoration and Confession, concluding with Benediction. Please come on December 1, 8, 15, and 22 from 7:00 – 8:00 pm in the Church to prepare to welcome Christ into your life this Christmas and allow Him to transform you more fully into the person He created you to be.

## **Mission Statement of Saint Agnes School**

## COMMUNITY

2023 Synod on Synodality: The Church Wants to Hear From You! Pope Francis has called for a worldwide discussion leading up to the next meeting of the Synod of Bishops in 2023 on the topic of SYNODALITY. Synodality is "journeying together" - a way of living out our faith that involves shared responsibility, open and honest dialogue, and discernment with the Holy Spirit in addressing the issues facing our Church today. It is speaking and listening to one another and the Holy Spirit. In what ways does our parish journey together? How well do we do it? Are there people or groups that have been left behind on the journey? How can we speak and listen to them? Parishes, institutions, individuals, and small groups across the diocese will have the opportunity to reflect and respond to these and other questions over the next several months. All are invited and encouraged to participate. Input will be compiled and forwarded on to the national and then international levels to help the Bishops prepare for the 2023 Synod in Rome. Look for more information in parish communications, on social media, the diocesan website covdio.org/synod, or visit www.synod.va/en.html.

## **Mission Statement of Saint Agnes School**